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DENMAN




To: 
Federation Secretaries


Denman Ambassadors

Cc:
Federation Chairmen

NFWI Board of Trustees

NFWI Senior Staff

A Modern Look at Home Improvements
Monday 22nd September 2014, Denman, Oxfordshire

Attendance is FREE
Looking after our homes has become easier in recent decades thanks to modern electrical appliances such as washing machines and dishwashers. But today’s homeowners are faced with other challenges and many are increasingly concerned with issues of energy efficiency and security in the home. 

This interesting and entertaining day will highlight many of the key issues that today’s homeowner needs to know about, giving insight and tips to help you manage your home effectively in the 21st Century. 

Organised by the WI and Anglian Home Improvements, celebrity speakers will include TV environmentalist Philippa Forrester; actress Sally Geeson; and TV gardener David Domoney.

Key topics covered during the day will include: 

· The past, present and future of home improvements. How home technology has advanced over the decades, key innovations over the years, what the homes and homeowners of the future will require and aspire to having.
· Protection in the home – know your rights! A summary of the key regulations on doorstep trading and nuisance phone calls.
· Dealing with pushy sales people. Tips on how to fend off pushy sales people, both in person and on the phone.
· Understanding energy ratings. What is the difference? What should I be looking for? Why does it matter?
· The truth behind triple glazing. What is the difference between double glazing and triple glazing, and do I really need triple glazing?
· ‘Galloping gardening’. Quick and easy tips for making your home look more attractive, including window boxes, container planting and hanging baskets.

This is sure to be an educational and entertaining day not to be missed! To see photos and feedback from previous WI events with Anglian Home Improvements, visit www.anglianhome.co.uk/wi.
We would be grateful if you would inform your Federation members of this Denman Day. Any members who would like to attend are asked to complete and return the enclosed application form or send us an email with the relevant information. We kindly request that full contact information is provided for all of those entered on to the application form, including individual email addresses. We would like to inform each person who has been allocated a space via email in order to cut down on postage costs. Attendance is free and places will be allocated via a ballot on the 8th August, which will allow everyone to have a fair chance to attend. Attendees are asked to arrive at 10.00am for refreshments in time for a 10.30am start. The day should finish at 4pm. 

Please do be aware that we are not able to respond to all applicants because of the high volume of applications received. Those who have been allocated a space will receive their own email or letter of confirmation; please do bring this along with you on the day.  If you haven’t heard anything by the 18th  August then please assume that you have not been allocated a place.  

I look forward to welcoming everyone to Denman.

With best regards,

Lynn Heffernan
Events and Conference Co-ordinator
